JACKSON TRUSTEES OF THE TRUST FUND MEEING MINUTES,
October 25, 2019, 9:30 AM

ATTENDEES: Trustees Linda Terry, Chris McAleer, Helene Matesky
The minutes of the prior meeting were approved without any modifications.

Chris McAleer reviewed a withdrawal request from the Board of Selectmen for $22,416.84 from
the Transfer Station Expendable Trust Fund (0028).

The request included an invoice from R & D Paving of Franklin, NH and represented one half of
the cost of recent paving at the town transfer site. The remaining half was to be paid by the
Town of Bartlett based on the agreement of between the towns.

After a review of the request and the funds available in that account, the request was
unanimously approved.

Trustees want to again thank Chris for his due diligence as Treasurer. He continues to work
with the Bank of New Hampshire and the town auditor to manage the online data base created
by the state for reporting Jackson Trust Fund information.

As there was no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Submitted by Helene Matesky
November 1, 2019



